

Telephone: 0191 237 1239. E-mail: Admin@seatondelaval.northumberland.sch.uk

Headteacher Mr. O. Flitcroft, GDNSM, PGCE, NPQH, PQSI

Western Avenue, Seaton Delaval, Whitley Bay, Tyne & Wear, NE25 0EP.

## Believing and Achieving Together

9th November 2017

Dear Parent/Carer,

Friday 17th November is a non-uniform day for Children in Need. Children can come to school wearing 'spots' but NO ONESIES OR PYJAMAS, a donation can be made for Children in Need.

The Christmas Fair this year is on Friday 1st December 2017 at 3.15pm. We will have a variety of different stalls including – Forever Living, Bath Bombs and many other interesting stalls. We will still have some of the old favourites like the chocolate tombola, bottle stall, tombola, raffle and Santa's Grotto. Any donations for those stalls would be gratefully received. NO Toys or Books To help towards supplies for the chocolate and bottle stalls, we are having a non-uniform day on Friday 24th November (NO ONESIES OR PYJAMAS). On this day children do not have to wear uniform, but there is a cost!!

A bottle, some chocolate for the stalls or a £1 donation per family, this will be used to buy prizes etc.

Christmas Concerts – Tuesday 12th December 9.15am (am Nursery/Reception) performance for all the family.

Wednesday 13th December 1.15pm (pm Nursery/Reception, KS1 & KS2) performance for all the family.

Thursday 14th December 1.15pm (pm Nursery/Reception, KS & KS2) performance for adults only. Entry to the Christmas concerts is by ticket only. Tickets will be on sale from Monday 27th November. TWO TICKETS PER FAMILY. Tickets are 50p each.

May I please remind you that if someone other than yourself is collecting your child from school you MUST inform the school office even if that person has collected your child previously. If your child attends After School Club please inform the school office which days they are attending as this saves any confusion at the end of the day.

Thank you to everyone who has donated to the Poppy Appeal this year, we will announce the total raised at a later date.

Yours sincerely, O. Flitcroft Headteacher





